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STATenFELomDA
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL REGULATION
January 22, 1981

Dr. Kent Williams, Chief

New Source Review Section

Air Facilities Branch

U.S. Environmental Protection
Agency, Region IV

345 Courtland Street

Atlanta, Georgia 30365

RE: PSD Permit Application -
‘Sebring Utilities (PSD-FL-071)

Bear Kent:

This is to notify you that the Bureau of Air Quality
Management (BAQM) has received an application for a federal
PSD permit from Sebring Utilities for construction of threc
slow-speed diesel generators at Sebring, Florida. The appli-
cation was received by the BAQM on January 9, 1981 and is
currently undergoing a completeness review.

It is our understanding that you wish to recejve coples
of all materials and correspondence associated with fegderal
PSD reviews for energy and hazardous-waste related sources.
In this case, the consulting firm handling the project in-
forms us that two copies of the application package have
already been sent to your office. We will copy you on any
further correspondence related to this review.

For your information, the review team assigned to this
application consists of Teresa Heron (review engineer) and
Tom Rogers (meteorologist). Any written comments related to

the application should be funneled through Tim Powell, BAOM
alr permit scheduler. All may be reached at (904) 488-1344.

Sincerely,

q}é?/%%%/
Lawrence AJY George,

LAG:caa . Environmental Administrator
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